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To the honorable members of the House Committee On Judiciary, 

 

 My name is Michael Halverson, I'm a concerned Oregon resident, and I'm 

writing to you and submitting this testimony in opposition to HB 3075. The way that 

this bill is currently structured and the changes it makes to 114, have me extremely 

concerned about my personal liberties and those of my fellow Oregonians. For 

example; 

 

 The price of the permit to purchase is being increased, and that adds a 

significant barrier to persons of lower income status, who may attempt to acquire a 

firearm for defense in the home, which is of greater need to those in lower income 

areas. 

 It also increases the wait time from 30 to 60 days, which could be valuable 

time lost of a person is in fear of bodily harm, and needs to acquire a means of self-

defense. 

 

These modifications to 114 will only hurt those who are less economically fortunate, 

and those for whom time is is critically important. None of whats here will make 114 

better for Oregonians, but instead make it even more burdensome. 

 

 

I thank you for taking the time to hear my opinion on the matter. 

 

Best Regards, 

Michael 


